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Heal’s : Additional information
6 September 2013
1. Heritage Statement

The Heal’s Building is a grade 2 listed building. Within this application for advertisement consent/ listed building consent, there is no plan for any demolition or structural alteration to the building.
The alterations to two light boxes at the entrance to the building on Tottenham Court Road relate only to replacement display panels to encompass a change of letter style to the Heal’s name logo. In fact, the revised style is more in keeping with the existing main fascia lettering which has never been altered. The panel colours and letter colours remain the same.
These two sign panels are needed to identify the main entrance to the store along Tottenham Court Road and neither add to or detract from what has previously been in situ. 

The brand design has been developed by Heal’s staff and discussed with the landlord.

2. Clarification on projecting sign.

The term “projecting” may be slightly misleading. There are only two replacement external sign panels involved and some letters in the vestibule area. There is no separate projecting sign. One of the above replacement panels is part of the existing canopy which projects over the pavement at the main entrance. The replacement panel is on the side return facing down Tottenham Court Road towards Oxford Street. See attached photos.


3. Additional photos

Please see attached photos showing the fascia sign over the street entrance and the canopy (projecting) sign over the pavement and the extended picture of the façade of the building.


4. Section Drawing

The lettering above the vestibule doorway is made from flat 5mm acrylic (hence only projects 5mm) and will be fixed to the marble wall facing by VHB (very high bond) acrylic tape on the reverse side. There will be no visible fixings and no damage to the building if removed at a later date. Photo SV 400008 shows the main street entrance into the vestibule area. The vestibule entrance can be seen towards the back at the right hand side. This is an old photo taken before the internal walling was changed to black marble. The attached “Heal’s TCR entrance mock-up” is a photo of this vestibule entrance with a superimposed image of the proposed lettering.


5. Clarification on number of signs.

One of my drawings shows additional signs not required. I can confirm that the only signs involved are replacement display panels for the canopy sign, fascia box (Entrance on Tottenham Court Road) and letters over the entrance in the vestibule area.
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